
 

 
 
 
 
 

October 24, 2019 
 
 

Discontinuation of RSS Feeds 
 
Starting on October 30, 2019, RSS Feeds from this site will no longer be available. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this causes and appreciate your understanding. 
 
 

Contact 
ONO PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. 
Corporate Communications 
public_relations@ono.co.jp 
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